
 
January 27, 2023 

 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
Yesterday, I officially filed over 15 bills on issues ranging from property tax relief to criminal 
justice reform and the protection of our kids. In case you missed it, last week I sent out a 
detailed list of my legislative priorities and you can view it on my House website here. 
 
This week was a busy one filled with many meetings at the Capitol with constituents, City 
officials, advocacy groups and more. I enjoyed speaking to the students of Collin College who 
made the trip down to Austin for Collin College Days. 
 

 
 
I was also honored to receive the “Champion Award” from Protect TX Fragile Kids. It has been 
my privilege to work with them through the years to support and fight for children with 
medical complexities and their families and our work isn’t done yet! 
 

https://house.texas.gov/members/member-page/newsletters/67/2023-Rotunda-Report-01.20.2023.pdf


          
 
 
Reminder! Our District Office is moving! We hope to be settled within the next couple of 
weeks and will send out an updated address and phone number then. In the meantime, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out to my Capitol office if we can assist you in any way. 

  

 
 
 
All My Best, 



 
Jeff Leach 
 
 
Capitol Office 
Room GN.11 
P.O. Box 2910  
Austin, TX 78768 
(512) 463-0544 Phone 
 
 
To unsubscribe from Representative Leach's Rotunda Report, kindly respond to this email and write "unsubscribe" in the 
body, and we will respectfully remove you from the distribution list. 
 
The Texas House of Representatives is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age or disability in 
employment of the provisions of services. In compliance with the American with Disabilities 
Act, if you require reasonable accommodations during the application process, please call (512) 
463-0865. 


